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questions from some families about the level of patient involvement and that we are 

trying to limit this. As you know, patient involvement and hearing patients’ experiences 

is a central theme of the overall review, and providing patients, public and staff with 

the opportunity to comment on the Terms of Reference before they are finalised by 

the Oversight Panel will, I hope, provide reassurance of this and build trust between 

families and the independent Oversight Panel.   

The next steps as advised by the Chair as follows: 

a. Once the Oversight Panel is fully appointed:

i.  will announce the panel along with a

revised draft of the Terms of Reference and confirm that the 

Chair is seeking patient and staff views on the same before 

finalisation. The announcement will contain an independent 

email address managed  for responses. The 

announcement will also have an organogram setting out how the 

review will work - a key focus will be how the patient voice will be 

heard. This will provide a 21 day window for responses.  

ii. Oversight Panel to consider feedback and finalise Terms of

Reference. 

iii. Review teams commence work.

Clearly the exact timings are dependent on confirming the Oversight Panel so out of 

our hands.  I am hopeful however that we ought to be able to commence the review 

itself in April. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Chair 
Swansea Bay University Health Board 




